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To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| would like to point out three things. First, there's a large used car market in the state. | don't for- see a large used EV
market in Maine. Who wants to pay a large sum of money for a used EV and then a short time later spend a massive sum
to replace the battery!!! Unreal. Second, the inherent fire risk. For those people with micro yards, no matter where you
place the vehicle it can pose unnecessary risk to a nearby residence/s. Lastly, what is the burden on the grid coupled
with "green" energy sources going to do with electric rate costs?! There goes your long term cost savings!!!

Thanks, Truman Williams



